
 
 
 
 
 

***ADVISORY*** 
Australian Western Rock Lobster Fishery 

Release of the Public Comment Draft Report 
 
 
 

SCS is pleased to announce the release of the Public Comment Draft Report for the Fishery. The 
MSC requires this report to be posted for a minimum of 30 days to allow any interested parties 
to comment.  
 
As a reminder, information is most useful to the assessment team when it is specific to the 
assessment tree and includes supporting documentary evidence for any issues of concern.  
 
 
 
Please provide comments no later than 6th April, 2017 by 1700 GMT. 
 
 

 
The Public Comment Draft Report can be found on the MSC website at www.msc.org.  
 
 
All inquiries concerning stakeholder input into the assessment process should be directed to  
 
 
 
 
SCS Global Services 
Dr Sabine Daume,  
Regional Director  
Australasia (MSC and ASC) 
Sustainable Seafood 

 
Email: sdaume@scsglobalservices.com 

Phone: +61 (0) 497943304  
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